
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 11:31 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 1st February 2008

02/01/2008

  

Hi there,  

Just to remind you that our e-Rocks 2nd Anniversary Auction closes Tonight at 23:00Hrs UK Time  

Have a good weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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